
NEOkla Club Meeting    July 12, 2022 
 
Board members present were Neil Cox – RE, Jeff Maize – Asst RE, Jason Baney – 
Treasurer, Betty Martin – Secretary, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, George Walker.  The 
treasurer’s report and minutes of the June meeting were approved. 
 
Autocross Report- Jeff Maize: There were 88 drivers at the MIDIV Autocross.  Heat 
exhaustion presented some problems.  The next autocross is at Davis Field on July 21. 
 
Rally Cross Report – Jason Baney: There were 10 drivers at the last event.  The next 
event will be near the end of August. 
 
 Road Racing Report – Neil Cox: The division is working on the 2023 schedule.  
AVRG’s race at Hallett will be the third weekend in April.  MIDIV will probably have 3 
majors. 
 
Old Business: 
Jon Kempf reported on the cost for NEOkla shirts (80 T-shirts and 20 polo shirts).  Betty 
Martin moved to approve $1200.00 for the purchase.  Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Betty Martin 
 
 


